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Division of Personnel Postpones Open Enrollment In-person Retiree Sessions Due to 

Expected Inclement Weather 
 
US Virgin Islands – The Division of Personnel would like to inform the public that due to expected 
inclement weather, the Division of Personnel’s Open Enrollment in-person retiree sessions scheduled for 
tomorrow, Tuesday, August 13, 2024, at the Department of Planning and Natural Resources Conference 
Room (Viya Building, Tutu Park Mall Parking Lot) and Wednesday, August 14, 2024, at the Legislative 
Annex in St. John have been postponed. The safety of our attendees, providers, and staff is our top 
priority, and we believe this decision is in the best interest of everyone involved. 
 
In the meantime, for any questions or assistance, please contact the Group Health Insurance Unit at (340) 
774-8588 in St. Thomas/St. John or (340) 718-8588 in St. Croix. Our dedicated staff is ready to help you 
understand and navigate your benefits, ensuring you receive the support you need. 
 
The Division of Personnel sincerely apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause. We appreciate your 
understanding and look forward to seeing our retirees at a later date. Please stay tuned for further updates. 
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